
 

November 1, 2022 
 
 
 
Lee’s Summit Development Services 
City Hall 
220 SE Green Street 
Lee’s Summit, MO 64063 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
The City approved Street & Storm Sewer Plans for Osage 1st Plat and City stamped on 
07/08/2020 have been revised to remove a low point at an intersection. The following changes 
to the City approved plans are as follows: 
 
Street & Storm Sewer Plans 

 
Sheet C120 

• After construction of the intersection, it was found that there was a low point in the SW 
quadrant of the intersection that pooled water.  

• To remove the low point, the area hatched in gray will be removed and replaced to drain 
water away from the curb to the north, or towards the storm inlet to the west. 

• The pavement section, sidewalk section, and curb type will remain the same as the 
approved plans. 

 
 
Please review these changes to approved plans.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Julie Sellers, P.E. 
Olsson 

 


